
THE DALLES, 

OREGON 

T. -orman L. Maguire, 

P7 Brospedt St. 

yast Hartford, Conn. 

6/28/45 

Dear Er. Maguire: 

Ir regard to your letter of the twenty -first, a check of the 

operators log shows your reception of K O D L to be correct as you have 

listed it in your letter. Many thanks for the report. 

Very truly yours 

W.A.Bobisud 
Chief Engineer, KODL 


